
WINTER COATS 
Please can all children have a warm coat with them now that 
winter is with us.  Thank you. 
TRAIDCRAFT STALL 
Thank you to everyone who braved the cold and fog to support our Traid-

craft Stall on Tuesday.  If you weren’t able to make it you can look 
at the catalogue in the office or you can shop online at: 
www.traidcraftshop.co.uk. 

CROSS COUNTRY AT SALESIAN SCHOOL  
Our team of almost 70 children from years 3 to 6, cheered on 
by fantastic parental support, performed superbly on Tuesday 
against 5 other schools. Cross country is a team event and our 
sparkling individual performers were ably supported by the 

other team members ensuring overall success when the results 
were totalled up. 

Once again we were proud of the commitment, team spirit and excellent 
behaviour of the whole team – well done everyone, you deserve your tri-
umph!  Our individual winners were Emma Horsey (Yr 3) and Jack Mon-
tezano-Butler (Yr 6), runners-up were Rosie Whalley (Yr 3), Keelan Brient 
(Yr 4), Darby Begley-Jones (Yr 5) and Ethan Lee (Yr 6), and third places 

went to Jonathan March (Yr 4) and Michael Smith (Yr 6).  For a full report  
please look on the website (if you have any photos of the afternoon, please 
can you email them to the office—thank you). 
READY, STEADY, COOK COMPETITION 

“On Wednesday, 4 children went to do the Ready, Steady, Cook 
challenge at Rydens School.  The four chosen from Cardinal 
Newman were Caitlin Geraghty, Jobin Jose, Tom Fuller and 
myself, Rosie Scannella.  Our mystery bag of food contained an 
apple, a potato, some mince and a tin of chopped tomatoes.  
After we saw our ingredients we were able to look in some cook 

books.  Caitlin and I started with the main course and Jobin and Tom 
concentrated on the starters and desserts.  For our starter we cooked a 
potato soup with croutons—it tasted deliciously creamy and smooth.  The 
main was a spicy chilli con carne which was a little too spicy for me!!  For 
dessert we cooked a French apple flan with lemon zest, cinnamon  
meringues, sponge cake with golden syrup and vanilla essence.  It was 

very sweet, rich and simply scrumptious.  I’m happy to say we came  
second from six schools.  We won certificates saying “Chef of the Day” 
with our names on.  We had such fun and if I could turn back time I 
would love to do it all again!!” - Rosie Scannella, Amethyst Class 
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Please visit the school’s website at: www.cardinal-newman.surrey.sch.uk  

Along with the ParentMail, notice board and newsletter, it is the School’s way of keeping parents up to date with 

events going on in and around our School. 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

22nd 23rd 

Ruby Class  

Assembly 9.00am 

Yr 5+6 football v St 

Jude’s (home) 

3.30pm 

24th 

Yr 4 Walk to St  

Peter’s Church am 

Yr 5 + 6 netball v St 

James (home) 

3.30pm 

25th 

Coral Class Assembly 

9.00am 

26th 

Tombola Mufti 

(please bring a 

bottle) 

WEEK BEGINNING 22ND NOVEMBER 



“COME WITH ME TO A QUIET PLACE AND REST AWHILE” 
If you would like to visit our prayer garden, “April’s Garden”,  the 
gate will be open from 8.30am each morning for you to spend a 
little time with your child.  Next week the Garden will be open for 
Year 5 parents (you may take siblings from other year groups as 

well).  Other Year Groups will follow in subsequent weeks. 
REQUEST FROM KS1 FOR CHRISTMAS PRODUCTIONS 
Please could you send in any old, clean ladies tights for KS1 to 
make into head bands for their Christmas play.  Please give them to 
Miss Ward (Violet Class).  Thank you! 
MUFTI DAYS FOR BRING A BOTTLE AND ST STEPHEN—PLEASE 
NOTE 
Next Friday, 26 November, is a mufti day when we ask children to bring in a 

bottle for the tombola at the Christmas Fair.  As a result the mufti day for 
children in St Stephen house has been moved to Monday 29 November. 
SCHOOL LINK BOOK CLUB 

Thank you to everyone who has supported the School Link Book 

Club this year—we now have an excellent £180 to spend on school 
books. 

DATA COLLECTION SHEETS 
Today was the last day to return your Data Collection Sheets.  If you still 

have yours, please can you return it on Monday.  Thank you. 
LOST PROPERTY 
All classes visited Lost Property laid out in the Hall on Friday.  However, 

over 200 unnamed items still consider themselves “lost”!  Please can you en-
sure that all your children’s property is named.  Thank you.  

FROM THE PA 
SECRET PRESENT ROOM AT THE CHRISTMAS FAIR 

A big thank you to everyone who has already sent in contributions for the ‘Secret 

Present Room’ at the Christmas Fair on Saturday 27 November.  

If anyone can help with any further donations for mums’, dads’ and children’s pre-

sents (for example, soaps, toiletries, bubble bath, candles, golf balls, ties, small toys, 

chocolates, sweets in jars), Year 2 would be very grateful. The donations must be 

brand new.  Please hand your gifts to the office. We would be very grateful for your 

donation by Tuesday 24 November. 

PHOTOGRAPHY 

We are sending by ParentMail today details of the children’s Portrait Sessions which 

will be run by Jo Douet Images at the Christmas Fair.  For more details you can tele-

phone Mrs Douet on 07766 142712 or go to www.jodouetimages.com. 

CHRISTMAS PARTY—SATURDAY 4 DECEMBER 

Don’t forget to buy your tickets for the PA’s Christmas Party at the Anglers.  It’s 

£7.50 per ticket to include a fish and chip supper or vegetarian alternative.  You can 

order them from your Class Representative. 

CHRISTMAS CARDS- Apologies—the Christmas cards have been delayed and 

should be distributed on Monday or Tuesday. 

PA MEETING MINUTES—are being sent by ParentMail and will be on the website. 


